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         Tuesday 14th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Pinocchio 

Theatre Royal, Newcastle 

Day- Thursday 7th December 2023 

 

The children from Years 3 to 6 will be visiting the Theatre Royal, Newcastle, to see the 

pantomime, which this year is Pinocchio. All children are expected to attend as it is a wonderful 

experience for the children, at an exceptionally reduced price of £10.00 instead of the 

advertised price of £20.50. 

The cost of these tickets are £10.00 per child, travelling expenses will be met by school. 

You can pay up until Thursday 7th December. I understand the run up to Christmas is an 

expensive time of year so I endeavour to give you as much time as possible to pay for this trip. 

If you wish to set up a payment plan please contact Miss Hutchison as soon as possible, please 

do not wait until the week before we go. 

All pantomime payments must be made via Parentpay this year. If you are not already set 

up on Parentpay please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S McBeth 

Head Teacher 

   

   


